
Site 5: Water Well at RED HORSE Beddown Area. A former drinking water well was located 
within the RED HORSE Beddown area .During the Preliminary Assessment, the installation 
confirmed there was one drinking water well in the RED HORSE Beddown Area, and this water well 
was properly abandoned in May 2012. According to the installation, the Ohio Department of Natural 
Resources permitted the former well to be closed through pressure grouting. No soil or groundwater 
samples were required by Ohio EPA to close out this site. A copy of the well closure document was 
found during the December 2013 Preliminary Assessment. No further investigation is required and 
administrative closure of this Area of Concern was recommended.  
  




